
His Eminence the Grand Ayatollah al-Hakeem met with Ambassador of the
Kingdom of Norway in Baghdad, and advised for greater communication

between different cultures 

 

 

His Eminence, the Grand Ayatollah al-Sayyid Muhammed Saeed al-Hakeem, received the Norwegian

Ambassador to Jordan and Iraq, Tone Allers, along with her aides, on Tuesday 11 December

2018. The guests expressed their appreciation for His Eminence in giving the opportunity for

this meeting, and they congratulated the Marji’iyya on the first anniversary of the victory

over Daesh.

His Eminence indicated that the victory over Daesh came from the blessings and guidance of

God Almighty, as well as the people abiding by their religion and giving their sacrifices

for it.

His Eminence called for greater communication between various cultures, and to keep away

from bitterness and hate, and this will greatly benefit the people.



The meeting was concluded by the guests thanking His Eminence for this opportunity and

appreciating his important advice.
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